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Police and fire careers highlighted at Safety Forces Expo
Thursday, Nov. 15, Welcome Stadium

Release Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018

Contact:

Sgt. Joseph Heyob, Dayton Police Dept.,937-333-1118
Jeremy Carnes, Dayton Fire Dept., 937-333-3141

The Dayton Police and Fire Departments invite anyone interested in police and fire
careers to a Safety Forces Expo on Thursday, Nov. 15. The recruiting event will take
place at the Welcome Stadium parking area (1601 S. Edwin C. Moses Blvd.), from 2
p-m. to 6 p.m., rain or shine.

Recruiters from both departments will be available to answer questions and provide
information about the application, testing and training process. Representatives of
specialized units such as S.W.A.T, K9, rescue, and medics, as well as special
equipment displays, will also be on site.

For more information on Dayton police and fire careers, go to joindaytonpd.com
and joindaytonfire.com.
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